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BOOKING SOFTWARE 

I will be at the museum June 8-10 and will be coordinating time with KC and the store staff to test the 
software. 

 

WP PFE REEFER 55069 
Sunday June 2 I will be out measuring and documenting the car.  My goal is to start work parties by 
beginning of July and have a coat of paint on one side by end of July.  I am planning to do yellow paint 
for the Fair exhibit and hopefully replicate the Western Reefer Lines scheme. 

 

WP SW1500 1503 

I have completed stencil artwork for the repainting and will be cutting the roadname, road number and 
data stencils in late June.  They will be delivered to the museum at the July Board Meeting for Roger 
Stabler to use when he applies the green paint. 

 

Thank you to Christopher Kapreilian and Greg Elems for helping me measure the lettering on several of 
our locomotives. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 
DATE:   June 2019     
ITEM:  Funding Department 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   
 

ARCHIVES FUNDRAISER 

I am working to have the archives fundraiser mailing complete and ready to mail by end of next week 
(June 8-9).  I am donating the printing and envelopes.  Bart Hansen has offered to donate the postage. 

 

GRANTS 
I am almost done with a National Railway Foundation Grant for track repair and improvements. I will be 
discussing with Greg Elems.  This is due June 10. 

A Union Pacific Foundation Grant for the Archives was submitted on May 30. 


	FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY
	DATE:   June 2019
	ITEM:  Director Report
	FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY
	DATE:   June 2019
	ITEM:  Funding Department

